
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: July 9, 2019   

8.11  Water North Coalition  

 

Request 

Attached is the progress report from the Water North Coalition which outlines the 

activities and accomplishments of the Coalition during the 2018/2019 fiscal year.  

Additional information is also available on their website at https://nadc.ca/our-

business/partnerships/water-north-coalition/ 

They are inviting a County representative to attend the next meeting scheduled for 

July 25, 2019 in Kakut Lake, hosted by Birch Hills County. 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Council to decide whether to appoint a member to attend the next Water North 

Coalition meeting on July 25th.   

 

 

 

Submitted by: Tim Mahdiuk, Interim CAO   
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